

MEMO

DATE:	7 July 2020
TO:	Market Community
FROM:	Angelo Demasi Chief Executive Officer
SUBJECT:	Easing of Restriction - Site Access

URGENT PLEASE REPLY	X FOR YOUR INFORMATION \Box	PLEASE REVIEW
---------------------	-------------------------------	---------------

Due to the current situation with COVID-19, the South Australian Produce Market Limited (SAPML) in conjunction with the SA Chamber of Fruit and Vegetables Industries, have been reviewing easing the current entry restrictions in line with State Government guidelines.

As of Monday, 13 July 2020, SAPML will ease the following site entry conditions for active Access Card Holders:

active Access Card holders can enter the Market using their access cards and will not be required to complete a
Health Screening Form, however, will still be required to undertake a temperature test.

With the easing of restrictions, it is the responsibility of the entire Market Community to ensure we keep playing our part to stop the spread by following the site conditions listed below:

- do not attempt to enter the Market if you are feeling unwell, regardless if the symptoms are COVID-19 related or not:
- stay at home and do not come to work if you are feeling unwell and sick;
- continue social distancing of 1.5m or greater and one person per 2-square meters must be adhered to at all times.

Continue to practice good hygiene:

- wash hands regularly with soap and water;
- use your elbow to cover your sneeze and cough;
- use hand sanitizer especially after coughing, sneezing or blowing your nose;
- ensure you dispose of used tissues immediately.

SAPML reserves the right to refuse entry to site if someone presents with signs of being unwell. Not implementing or following these site entry conditions may result in the re-introduction of the Health Screening Form.

It must also be acknowledged if Government restriction levels change or if there is a case of COVID-19 within the Market, full entry restrictions and Health Screening will be re-instated immediately.

Visitors and Contractors to the site will continue to complete a Health Screening Form via the SINE PRO APP or in paper form.

SAPML will continue to review the situation and will keep up to date with the SA Health and Government Authority guidelines. Any changes will be communicated immediately.

Kind regards

Angelo Demasi Chief Executive Officer